
 

 

Nov 2, 2022 

 

Dear Distributors and customers, 

 

Notification of Price Revision 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous cooperation for promoting Ohtake products. 

  

We sincerely regret to announce that our price would be revised due to the recent drastic 

rising costs of materials. 

  

The costs of materials have been rising such as electronic parts and raw materials, due to the 

worldwide shortage and the war in Ukraine. Furthermore, due to the recent depreciation of 

the yen in foreign exchange, the purchase price of materials procured from the Asian region is 

soaring. These situations are unfortunately still continuing.  

 

We have been negotiating with our suppliers for a stable supply with relevant prices and trying to 

reduce our operating costs and minimize the impact on prices. However, we realized it is hard to 

avoid our price revision in the coming year under such circumstances. 

 

Please contact our dealers for the revised prices. 

We ask you to understand the above, and we look forward to serving you now and in the future. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Ohtake-Root Kogyo Co., Ltd. 

Sales Division 

 


